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Comments: I do not think that this is correct way to go about reducing impact in our wilderness areas and would

appreciate you considering myself and the rest of the climbing community in this decision. This is my greatest

passion and I believe that this bill would greatly impact the climbing communities ability to recreate and our ability

to continue to have a healthy relationship with the NPS and USFS.


